
Poulton PLPSA 
Dear Parents and Carers. 

The PTA are currently working hard organising the ‘all new’ 
Poulton Summer Spectacular! 

To make sure that this event is a success, we need some help 
from you! If you can spare an hour (or maybe two!) on Friday 7th 
June (during school hours) to organise donations, or on Saturday 
8th June to help set up, tidy up or assist on a stall, that would be 
great! We will be setting up from 9:30am and the fair runs from 
11:30am until 1:30pm. 

Please fill in the slip below and return it to your child’s class 
teacher by Friday 24th May so that we can allocate you to a role. 
We will contact you to confirm by 31st May.  

All we are asking is that you spare us a little bit of your time to 
help out. With lots of help, we can make the day a brilliant 
success and we can raise lots of money for the children at 
Poulton! 

Thanks for your support! 

The Poulton PTA 

My name is _____________________________________________________ 

I can help on Friday 7th June during school hours  

I can help on Saturday 8th June at: 

 9:30 – 10:30 10:30 – 11:30 11:30 – 12:30    12:30 – 1:30  

1:30 – 2:30 (please circle when you are available) 

Please leave a contact number or email below. Thanks! 

________________________________________________________ 


